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Attention: Mr V Thomson CEF RTEETT OF

. FLANHING

] RECEIVED
Lzs 00T 1990
—

PROPOSED GLENNIES CREEK COAL MINE -
ENVIRONMENTATL, IMPACT STATEMENT

Dear Sir

I refer to your letter of 10th September 1990 requesting our
comments regarding the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS)
for the proposed Glennies Creek Mine.

This EIS has been assessed and found to fully cover all the
aspects required by this Department. Consequently we have no
comments and fully support the proposed development.

Should you have any further queries, please contact me on
901 8510.14
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David Agnew
for Director General




